### TEST (UNIT 4)

I.Find the word which has a different sound in the underlined part.										
1. <b>A.</b> arr <u>i</u> ve	<b>B.</b> quickly	C.historic	<b>D.</b> c <u>i</u> ty							
2. <b>A.</b> t <u>ee</u> ns	B.s <u>ee</u>	C.coffee	<b>D.</b> str <u>ee</u> t							
3. A.convenient	<b>B.</b> evening	C.exciting	<b>D.</b> <u>e</u> ve							
4. A. expensive	<b>B.</b> opposite	C.those	<b>D.</b> noi <u>s</u> y							
5. <b>A.</b> <u>i</u> deal	B.cinema	C.exciting	<b>D.</b> difficult							
II.Find one odd word for each question, and then read them aloud.										
6. A.exciting	<b>B.</b> boring	C.interesting	<b>D.</b> convenient							
7. <b>A.</b> big	<b>B.</b> tall	C.wide	<b>D.</b> expensive							
8. <b>A.</b> suburb	<b>B.</b> park	C.memorial	<b>D.</b> market							
9. <b>A.</b> sunny	<b>B.</b> beaches	C. weather	D.supermarket							
10. <b>A.</b> cross	<b>B.</b> turn	C.straight	<b>D.</b> buy							
III.Choose the correct answers.										
11. Is there a theatreyour neighbourhood?										
<b>A.</b> in		C.at	<b>D.</b> with							
12the second	turning the righ	nt.								
A.Take - in		C.Get - in	<b>D.</b> Get - on							
13										
A.show - road	<b>B.</b> show - street	C.tell - road	<b>D.</b> tell - way							
14. The mapthat	the art gallery is nearer t	than the cathedral. Shall v	we go there first?							
A.speaks	<b>B.</b> asks	C.says	<b>D.</b> talks							
15. Ais a place w	where we go to buy stamp	os or send letters.								
<b>A.</b> library	<b>B.</b> post office	C.cinema	<b>D.</b> school							
16. The air in this area is										
	<b>B.</b> fresh		<b>D.</b> clean							
17. There are many shops	s near here, so the streets	are very busy and	_during the day.							
A.noise	<b>B.</b> narrow	C.quiet	<b>D.</b> noisy							
18. It isto liv	ve far from the market a	nd the supermarket.								
<b>A.</b> easy	B.inconvenient	C.convenient	<b>D.</b> comfortable							
19. The people in Hoi An	are incrediblya	and								
		<b>C.</b> friendship - helpless	<b>D.</b> friend - helpfully							
20. The weather is nice, s	so I enjoy doinga	activities.								
<b>A.</b> outdoor	<b>B.</b> inside	C.outdoors	<b>D.</b> boring							
21. The cinema is	the corner of the stree	t.								
A.on	B.in	C.at	<b>D.</b> into							
22. Going by taxi is more	than going by	bus.								
A.cheaper		<b>~</b> ·	ъ :							
1	<b>B.</b> faster	C.easier	<b>D.</b> expensive							
23. The streets in the Old			•							

# Truy cập website: hoc360.net để tải tài liệu đề thi miễn phí

24. Ais a plac	e where we can buy m	edicines, soap, and mak	e-up.
A.chemist's	<b>B.</b> grocer's	C.square	<b>D.</b> temple
25. David's exam resul	lts aretha	n Nick's.	
<b>A.</b> good	<b>B.</b> well	C.better	<b>D.</b> important
26. Janet is not happy	because her results in t	the competition are	than her sister's.
A.bad	<b>B.</b> good	C.better	<b>D.</b> worse
27people o	wn motorbikes now th	an ten years ago.	
<b>A.</b> Many	<b>B.</b> Much	C.More	<b>D.</b> Some
28. This type of car is_	economica	al than that type.	
A.more	B.much	C.many	<b>D.</b> as
29go past t	_		
	<b>B.</b> First - then		<b>D.</b> Finally - then
	l city of England, is a_	city with m	nany old buildings, and beautiful
parks.	<b>5</b> .11	G 1	5.1
<b>A.</b> history	<b>B.</b> historic	C.largest	<b>D.</b> larger
IV.Complete the sent	tences with the compa	arative form of the adj	ectives in brackets.
31. The Mekong River	isthe	e Mississippi River.(sho	rt)
32. The Caribbean Sea	isthe	e Mediterranean Sea. (la	arge)
33. Mt. Everest is	Mount Fu	ıji. (high)	
	North America.		
35. Europe is	South America.	(small)	
36. The streets in Da N	lang are	and	_than those in Hue. (noisy/
crowded)			
37. Canada is	the Unite	d States in area. (big)	
	Japan in p		
		candy. (good	d)
40. This exercise is	that one.	(easy)	
V.Complete each bla	nk of the following se	entences with ONE suit	table word.
41. Every house in Da	Nang has a frontyard	and a	<u>_</u> .
42. One thing I don't li	ke about the city is that	nt the air is	because of the smoke from
factories.			
43. The weather in Hu	e is hotter than	in Ha Noi.	
			a lot of motorbikes.
45left and	take the second	on your left. Go stra	night and it's in of
you.			
	and pagodas in Hoi A	n are older than	in other cities in Viet
Nam.	414 11		
47. It is very			a basildinga and the seture sets
			s, buildings and theatres, etc.
49. Can you tell us the			rk near Ho Kiem Lake in Ha Noi
	OI BIND I	A THAI THE A SHIAH NA	IN HEALTH IN NICH LAKE HIERA NOL

#### VI.Read the passage, and then answer the questions.

Many people who work in London prefer to live outside it, and to go to their offices, factories or schools everyday by train, car or bus, even though this means they have to get up earlier in the morning and come home later in the evening.

One advantage of living outside London is that houses are cheaper. Even a small flat in London without a garden costs quite a lot to rent. With the same money, one can get a little house in the country with a garden of one's own.

Then, in the country one can rest from the noise and hurry of the town. Although one has to get up earlier and spend more time in trains or buses, one can sleep better at night, and during weekends. In summer evenings one enjoy the fresh, clean air of the country. If one likes gardens, one can spend one's free time digging, planting, watering and doing the hundred and one other jobs which are needed in a garden.

#### Notes:

- even though/although: mặc dù

- advantage (n) : (sự) thuận lợi

- rent (v) : thuê mướn - dig (v) : đào bới, xới - water (v) : tưới nước

- of one's own : của riêng mình

- mean (v) : có nghĩa là

## Truy cập website: hoc360.net để tải tài liệu đề thi miễn phí

51.	What do	many people who v	vork in Londor	n prefer?						
52.	2. What is one advantage of living outside London?									
53.	3. What can a person enjoy when he lives in the country?									
54.	What can	at can a person get in the country with the same money of a small flat in London?								
55.	What can a person with the interest in gardening do in the country?									
	I.Comple	te the following co	nversation.			77				
A	Tourist:	Excuse me. Is then	e a hotel (56)	here	7					
	Hoa:	Yes, there is one (	57)	Ngu	ven Trai Stre	eet.				
	Tourist:	Could you (58)	me t	he way to that	hotel?					
		Yes, of course. Go				l turning (60)	the			
		right. The hotel is				- , ,				
Tourist: Thank you very much.										
	Ноа:	You're welcome.								
B							_			
		Excuse me. Could								
Lan: Yes, of course. It's (62) here. It's (63) the corner first street. Go straight ahead. It's (64) the bookstore and the shoe shop										
	Tanniat			s (64)	_tne booksto	ore and the shoe	snop.			
	Lan:	(65) a lot OK, Not at all.								
VI	II.Compl	ete the passage wit					٦			
		carpet	from	peaceful	path	however				
		often	flowers	for	water	fresh				
	My villad	ge is about 10 kilom	eters (66)	Da I	at It is a ver	ry beautiful and	(67)			
		ere people grow (68								
	-	autiful landscapes.		_	_					
peo	ople feel c	ool. In spring, my v	rillage looks lil	ke a (71)	with plent	ty of colors. To	urists come to			
vis	it it so (72	. No	wadays, with e	electricity, it d	oesn't take th	ne villagers much	n time to (73)_			
		And even at night,	people can wa	alk along the (	74)	and enjoy th	e (75)			
sm	ell of the	flowers.								
IX	.Make sei	ntences using the <b>v</b>	vords and phr	ases given be	low.					
		nese Covered Bridg	-	_		ourist attractions	/ Hoi An.			

### Truy cập website: hoc360.net để tải tài liệu đề thi miễn phí

- 77. It/ built/ early/ seventeenth century.
- 78. "Chua Cau"/ Hoi An/ beautiful example/ Japanese architecture/ that period.
- 79. It/built/ by/ Japanese merchants/ make a link/ Chinese quarters/ across/ stream.
- 80. Inside/ "Chua Cau"/ there is/ temple/ the God of Weather. People/ believe/ he/ control/ all kinds/ weather changes.